
Andres & Monica Acosta - Córdoba, Argentina: May 2019 

 

 
Dear brothers and sisters in CHRIST, 
 
We come to you by way of this letter to greet you and share our wish for abun-
dant blessings for you. Always and continually you are in our prayers with 
gratitude. 
 
We want to share with each of you about our family, ministry, and obviously, 
about what GOD is doing. 
Regarding the family, thank GOD, 
we are well, continuing with nor-
mal treatments for health problems. 
The children are doing well, study-
ing and working. Our granddaugh-
ters every day surprise us more 
with the things they are learning, 
like what happened a few days ago 
for the first time. The three year 
old prayed in a way that over-
whelmed me emotionally and 
made me cry. We thank GOD so 
much because we desire to be a 
spiritual influence in the lives of our two granddaughters.  
 

Regarding the ministry, we have 
carried out several things, for ex-
ample: 
I had the opportunity to teach each 
Sunday in different churches, es-
pecially in one of them, where I 
taught the book of Ephesians. 
 
I started discipleship with 12 men, 
the goal is to establish leaders for 
the works that are being started.   
 
 
 

 

Teaching in the new church—April 2019 

Discipleship Group in Jesus Maria 

 
 

 



My wife and I continue with the ministry of coun-
seling, each time there are more needs in this 
area.   

My wife continues with her teaching ministry in 
different women’s meetings.   

 
We had a Mobile Bible Institute in two churches 

with the teaching of brother Estrie Britton. 
 
 

We request your time in prayer for:   
 
 The ministry of the Mobile Bible Insti-
tute.  
 Discipleship of the 12 people. It is 
wonderful to see them growing and the 
fervor they have in this process.  
 
 In the month of July we will have the 
Vacation Bible School. Not only do we 
need your prayers, but also financial sup-
port to prepare for everything this in-
volves. We are aiming for 300 children.   
 

 We have two towns that need 
churches planted, located in the 
south of the province of Santiago 
del Estero. 

 
    We thank you for your attention and the 
time you will take to pray for us. A big hug 
and our love in CHRIST for each one of 
you. May GOD bless you. 
 
Your servants in CHRIST, 

 
 
Andrés Acosta 
John 15:16 

New Bible Institute—April 2019 

Bible Institute Class in Cordoba 

World Reach, Inc. 
P.O. Box 26155 

Birmingham, AL 35260-0155 
Phone: (205) 979-2400      Website: www.world-reach.org 

Email: info@world-reach.org 

“You have not 
chosen me, but I 
have chosen you, 
and ordained you, 
that you should go 
and bring forth 
fruit, and that your 
fruit should remain: 
that whatsoever 
you shall ask the 
Father in my name, 
he may give it to 
you.”   
 
John 15:16 

http://www.world-reach.org/�



